
Request for 
Special Temporary Authority 

 
 KVHC-LD, Kerrville, Texas (“Station”) seeks authority to operate with reduced power, as 
the Station’s new transmitter is not operating properly.  The licensee, 5GTV, LLC, is in the process 
of determining solutions, and will advise the Commission when the Station is able to resume 
operations pursuant to the terms of the Station’s license.  
 
 In the meantime, grant of this request is in the public interest as it will allow the Station to 
remain on the air, serving viewers in Kerrville/San Antonio and the surrounding areas with 
programming. 
 
 
 
 


